Memo

To:

City Council Members

From:

Mayor Allen Joines

PC:

Lee Garrity, City Manager

Date:

June 5, 2017

Re:

Recommendations for Appointments and Reappointments to Boards and

Commissions

I recommend the following individual for reappointment to the M/WBE Advisory Committee:

Kevin B. Byers (b/m) who resides at 1412 Turfwood Drive, Pfafftown, NC 27040. Mr. Byers is Assistant Dean for Budget and Administration at Winston-Salem State University. His term will expire in April 2020.

I recommend the following individuals for appointment to the Creative Corridors Design Review Committee:

Stephen Hairston (b/m) who resides at 2365 Riley Forest Drive, Winston-Salem, NC 27127. Mr. Hairston is retired. His term will expire in July 2018.

Hana Carson (b/f) who resides at 4542 Stimpson Ridge Drive, Pfafftown, NC 27040. Ms. Carson is a Registered Nurse at UHG/Optum Services. Her term will expire in July 2020.

James Hoots (w/m) who resides at 306 Sherwood Forest Road, Winston-Salem, NC 27104. Mr. Hoots is a Project Development Manager at Landmark Builders. His term will expire in September 2020.

Gregory Errett (w/m) who resides at 4 Park Boulevard, Winston-Salem, NC 27127. Mr. Errett is retired. His term will expire in July 2018.

I recommend the following individuals for reappointment to the Creative Corridors Design Review Committee:

James Wesley Shaw, Sr. (b/m) who resides at 3471 Cumberland Road, Winston-Salem, NC 27105. Mr. Shaw is the Board Chair and President of Liberty CDC. His term will expire July 2020.

Katherine Baker (w/f) who resides at 212 Flintshire Road, Winston-Salem, NC 27104. Ms. Baker is the Director of the Family Business Center at Wake Forest University. Her term will expire July 2020.

William Marion (w/m) who resides at 3830 Huntingreen Lane, Winston-Salem, NC 27106. Mr. Marion is a Partner at Metropolis Architecture, PLLC. His term will expire July 2020.

Jimmy L. Norwood, Jr. (b/m) who resides at 3110 Shaftesbury Lane, Winston-Salem, NC 27105. Mr. Norwood is an Architect and President at Norwood Architecture and Design. His term will expire July 2020.